
ST. MIRA’S COLLEGE FOR GIRLS  

ADMISSION NOTICE SYBA 2020-21  

 

Students are requested to note that Admission for SYBA Class will commence 

from date: 9/7/2020.  

All the Students are requested to fill the Admission Form from website link: 

stmira.vriddhionline.com 

And complete the process of admission as early as possible 

 

        Dr. G.H. Gidwani 
        Principal  
      


